

## A publication of the Unitarian Universalist Partner Church Council

Connecting Unitarian and Universalist Congregations Around the Globe

Spring 2021

## We're Celebrating 30 Years of Partnership!

As we approach this milestone, the UUPCC is gathering photo memories to help commemorate your special partner church moments.

We invite you to share up to (4) digitized photos that illustrate your favorite partnership experiences. These could include travel to or from your partner church, fundraising activities, partnership team meetings, church services, partner friendships, or other partner church related activities. In addition to your image files, please upload a short document with a few sentences explaining your photo submissions and what partner church involvement has meant for you over the years. We look forward to including many of your submissions in a celebratory compilation.

Follow these steps to upload submissions to the UUPCC Drive account by June 30.

## PREPARE: \*\*

- 1. Choose up to (4) pictures that represent your best partnership moments and memories. Files must be JPG or PNG formats and under 200mb each.
- 2. Share a few lines about what partnership means to you and include a short explanation for each photo.

## **UPLOAD by June 30th:**

- 3. Click: <a href="https://drive.google.com/drive/u/1/folders/1sWG">https://drive.google.com/drive/u/1/folders/1sWG</a> P rwVyn fCKdZtO0o2GKSaLP0EOvto access the Google Drive 'UUPCC 30' folder.
- 4. Click the pulldown arrow to right of the folder name and choose 'New Folder' (or right-click in the space below the folder name) and create a 'New folder' titled "last name-church name" as in the example folder 'Priese\_Eliot'.
- 5. Upload your photos and "meaning" document. That's it!

Questions? Contact Gwyn Reid at greid1@aol.com with '30 Celebration' in the subject line.



